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TOWN OF FARMINGTON
JOINT MEETING
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE &
DOWNTOWN AND BUSINESS COMMITTEE
Tuesday, October 9, 2012
356 Main Street, Farmington, NH

Members Present:			Ann Titus, Gail Ellis, Denise Roy-Palmer, Rodney 							Jablonski, Sheila Walter and Kathy King 

Members Absent:		 	 JoAnn Doke and Sharon McKenney

Selectmen’s Representative:	Jim Horgan and Joan Funk

Public Present:			Rec Director Rick Conway and Town Administrator Keith 						Trefethen

At 5:08pm Chairman Gail Ellis called the meeting to order and welcomed new member Rodney Jablonski to the EDC.

1. Business Expo: 
Overall for the first time the business expo went well.  In looking back the advertising for the event was lacking and could have been better.  Denise stated she thinks the committee needs to look at what the focus is of the Expo because there were some people who had small businesses and then there were resources as well.  Kathy explained she feels this was the appropriate set up though it could have been better to reach out to particular resources and businesses.  Rick suggested organizing the Expo outside on the street but Joan responded that she feels that would take away from the goal of the expo.  Ann suggested handing out flyers during the fireworks.  An event flyer/advertisement should go out with a list of the vendors participating in the Expo and what services/goods they reply.  Also, an email should go out to the businesses with the information and sign up form within the body of the email.    

2. Hay Day: 
Rick reminded the committees that they committed to volunteering for the 2013 Hay Day 5K race.  He anticipates needing 15 volunteers starting at 6:30am on that Sunday, August 25th.  

3. Sarah Greenfield Business Park:
Gail reported that she spoke with the Selectmen’s Chairman and asked him to get working on the advertising of the Sarah Greenfield lots for sale.  Also, the cost of the lots and if the road will be allowed to go through need to be discussed with the Selectmen.  

4. Adopt a Spot:
Gail said quite a few people have the list of the adopt a spots and who manages them but the EDC needs a copy for the file.  





5.Old Business:
A. The Hay Day Business Expo was a success with about 50 participants.  Suggestions for next year were to have more advertising of who will be participating and to not have other vendors handout the tickets.

B.  Gail noted that Jim is supposed to approach the Selectmen about the advertising of the lot for sale in the Sarah Greenfield Business Park.

C. A discussion was held on a 5pm meeting time so that the Town Administrator can attend the meetings.  The next meeting is scheduled for 10/9 and Gail will check with the other members to see if 5pm will work for them.

D. Barry Elliot noted that there are several empty store fronts downtown.  Years ago when this happened local artisans filled the windows with their homemade goods and advertising.  The committee will need to get a list of the building owners to see if this would be a feasible project.



Respectfully Submitted,

Brandy Sanger
Recording Secretary
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